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2.10 Port of Newcastle container terminal development

The Port of Newcastle has developed the concept for a container terminal development at its Mayfield site. The site has the capacity for a 2 million TEU per annum container terminal and a shipping channel that can accommodate vessels up to 10 000 TEU.

As has been widely reported in the media, the ACCC has concerns about arrangements made when the NSW government privatised Port Botany, Port Kembla and the Port of Newcastle that may limit or prevent the development of a container terminal at the Port of Newcastle. With the Port of Newcastle now looking to proceed with developing a container terminal, the ACCC is currently investigating whether these arrangements may breach the Competition and Consumer Act 2010.
